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MESSAGE FROM MRS. JOHNSON - 

 
11 Days until 8th grade promotion! 14 Days left for 6th and 
7th graders! Wow, where has the time gone? Parents of 8th 
grade students. Please make sure you tell them you want to 
see them walk in the promotion ceremony. It is a special 
evening. It is so great to see the students dressed up and 
proud of themselves. An evening they will always 
remember. 
 
Monday is Memorial Day there is no school - Memorial Day is an American holiday, 
observed on the last Monday of May, honoring the men and women who died while 
serving in the U.S. military.  Originally known as Decoration Day, it originated in the 
years following the Civil War and became an official federal holiday in 1971. Many 
Americans observe Memorial Day by visiting cemeteries or memorials, holding family 
gatherings and participating in parades. Unofficially, it marks the beginning of the 
summer season. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at any time if you have a question or concern. Here is my 
email address: toni_johnson@gervais.k12.or.us or phone number at GMS 503-792-3803 
ext. 2020. 
 
Be Proud to be a Wolverine! 
Mrs. Johnson 

 
 
 
 
IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: May 29 - June 2  

mailto:toni_johnson@gervais.k12.or.us


● Monday, May 29 - No School 
● Tuesday, May 30 - Regular Schedule 

○ Pulling students out of elective and PE to finish iReady testing 
 

● Wednesday, May 31 - Regular Schedule 
● Thursday, June 1 - Regular Schedule 
● Friday, June 2 - Regular Schedule 

 
 

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES FOR May 29 - June 2  
 
 

Warm Weather and Dress Code 
School is the student’s place of work. Please make sure your clothing is appropriate and safe for 
PE and outside activities. We will try to be outside more now that the sun is shining. Reminder - 
No gang clothing, pajamas or clothing with drugs or alcohol on them. 
 
 
 
 


